
EVERBRIDGE Emergency Notification System
At Saskatoon Public Schools, the safety of our students and staff members is our first priority. As part of this commitment, 
it is our goal to provide you with important information promptly.

When there is an urgent situation that causes a disruption at your child’s school (ex. severe weather, water main break, 
power outage or school lockdown), Saskatoon Public Schools will use the Everbridge emergency notification system. 
Through the Everbridge system, our school division can send out information simultaneously by text message to your 
cellphone, by email, and voicemail message to your home phone and cellphone.

Through each of these methods, the person receiving the message will be asked to confirm it has been received. This helps 
the school keep track of who has been notified and who still needs to be reached.  

Here’s what the messages will look like:

TEXT MESSAGE 
Subject line will identify the affected school.
•	 Message is limited to 160 characters. 
•	 Confirmation is requested by replying. 

EMAIL 
Subject line will identify the affected school.
•	 Can provide more detail about the situation.
•	 Confirmation is requested by clicking a link.

** IMPORTANT **
For notification, we will be using the home phone number, cell number and email address provided 
for all parents, guardians and emergency contacts listed for each student.
Please ensure all contact information is up-to-date with the school.

VOICEMAIL
A recorded message will provide the pertinent details.
•	 Message begins with “This is an important message from Saskatoon Public Schools”
•	 Confirmation will be requested by pushing button on your phone.


